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To the members of the Vaughan Committee of Adjustment. I am the homeowner at 67 Frini
Court, Woodbridge, the property immediately West of the subject property. I wish to provide
this email to confirm that I support the above-noted application and believe it should be
approved. I have reviewed the application and the proposed drawings and I have no issues
whatsoever with what is being proposed. The improvements on the property seem to be in
line with the character of the neighbourhood and I think they will enhance the neighbourhood.
I strongly support the application and encourage the Committee to approve it. Thank you for
receiving my letter supporting this application.

Best regards,

Vito & Christiane Rizzuto
67 Frinmi Crt
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